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February Newsletter 

High 5 

On Thursday 1st February Lucy, Ruby, Lucy,      

Jennifer, Bailey, Joshua and Oscar from Year 6       

represented the school at a High 5 netball        

competition. The team played really well,     

making it through to the semi finals and then the 

play-offs. Overall we came 4th out of the 15 

Leigh, Lowton and Golborne schools who en-

tered. Well done to the whole team. 

 

Let’s Sing 

Our school choir are frantically rehearsing for 

this years Let’s Sing. We have 8 songs to sing in 

total so the children are very busy! 

The concert is on Monday the 19th March.      

Further details will be given closer to the time 

regarding arrangements for tickets. 

Creepy Critters 

Many thanks to our wonderful PTA for arranging 

a Creepy Critters event for Key Stage 1 and 2. 

The children had a great time meeting a variety 

of  creatures.  



Year 6 Maths Competition 

On Friday 9th of February 4 children from Year 6 

entered a maths competition held at Golborne 

High School. Out of the 8 schools who entered 

we came a fantastic second, only missing out on 

first place by one point. Well done to Joshua,  

Lucy, Joshua and Jamie. 

Islam Week 

As part of our work looking at other faiths and 

cultures we had a week in school where all the 

classes studied Islam. The children were able to 

compare Islam with Christianity and look at a 

range of customs. 

Diary Dates 

1st March—World Book Day. Children to dress up 

as a book character. 

6th March—Year 2 visit to Eureka, Halifax. 

8th March—Year 1 visit to Delamere Forest. 

12th March—Parents Evening. Further details to 

follow. 

13th March—Parents Evening. Further details to 

follow. 

14th March, 9am—Year 4 class assembly. 

15th & 16th March—Year 3 Winter Warmer Resi-

dential. 

19th March—Choir to take part in Let’s Sing.  

28th March, 9am—Year 3 class assembly. 

29th March—break up for the Easter holidays. 

A few examples of the work the children have 

been doing include looking at the festival of 

Ramadan, understanding The Quran and also 

looking at Muslim pilgrimage. The children    

understand that Muslims worship in Mosques. 

Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and finishes at 3pm. For children who 

have places in clubs school finishes at 4pm. Please ensure that your children arrive and 

are collected on time.  


